November 3, 1949

Mr. Glenn Macy
Executive Board
Mochican Sailing Club
Mansfield, Ohio

Dear Mr. Macy:

Through your generosity, we were able to
have a very fine program this summer. We
feel that Mariner scouting has really been
started in Mansfield.

As a member of the Mariner Troop and speak-
ing for the entire troop, as well as our
leader Mrs. Inghram, we wish to express our
gratitude to your board.

We thank you most heartly, and we have in-

deed appreciated this.
Cordially yours,g Q .!!
a chmigg\‘

Yeoman-Mariner Scout Troop



